
 

Sophie 

Kacper went on a 
day trip to Troon! 

Looks like the 
weather was lovely! 

 

 
 

 

 

What have the pupils of Room 5 been up to this week? Sumdog/ Education 
City  

 
Well done to Dylan and 
Kacper for making the 
leader board on Sumdog! 
 
Well done to Elizavet, 
Milean, Kayla, Ridhwan, 
Harley, Harris, Shantosh, 
Cohen, Prasiddhi, Hoor, 
Sophie, Vladimirs, Eliza, 
Franek and Dylan for all 
accessing Education City in 
the month of June! 
 
 
This is our last class 
newsletter.Thank you so 
much to evertyone who has 
continued to sedn work and 
enabled me to make a 
snapshot of our learning! 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

Cohen has been 
working so hard on 
his phonics this week! 
He is doing so 
amazing.  
 
Keep it up Cohen! 

Dylan and his 
family made a 
fantastic effort for 
our class virtual 
teddy bears picnic. 
It all looked so 
yummy! 
 
Well done! 
 

               

 

Elizavet did amazing with her 
position and direction 

activity! 

  
 
 
 

Topic from P1 this week 
has been great to see! 
Look at some of the 

beautiful examples by 
Hoor, Sophie and Kayla 

 
Well done girls! 

Vlad has been working 
really hard on learning 
all about the ‘oa’ sound. 
He completed a word 

search! Go You Vladimirs!  
 
 

Ridhwan worked so hard 
this week on his 

writing….nearly a whole 
page! Well done 

Ridhwan! 

 

Milena undertook her topic 
experiment in her bathroom sink! 

  

Harley worked so hard ordering 
numbers to 100! 

 

Eliza wrote 
a fantastic 
summery of 
Winnie the 
Witch. 

 

Next Week, we have out class 
celebration awards! It is on 
Thursday the 25th at 11am. For 
those who can’t attend, I will 
record the celebration for you 
to watch! Can’t wait to see you 
all! 

 

 


